
 
CITY OF ST. LOUIS PARK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
2025 CITY FEES 

 
The city council of the City of St. Louis Park will conduct a public hearing to consider fee 
amounts to be charged for various city services in 2025. These fees include licenses, 
permits and other fees called for by ordinance. The hearing will be held on Monday, July 
15, 2024, at 6:15 p.m. at St. Louis Park City Hall in the Council Chambers at 5005 
Minnetonka Boulevard. Members of the public who want to provide comment to the 
city council about items on the agenda may attend the meeting in person or email 
comments to info@stlouisparkmn.gov by 12:00 p.m. the day of the meeting. Emailed 
comments will be provided to the city council at the meeting and be included in the 
official meeting record. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
Melissa Kennedy, City Clerk 
 

Auxiliary aids for individuals with disabilities are available upon request. To make 
arrangements, please call 952.924.2505 in advance of the meeting. 
 
Publish in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor:  July 4, 2024 
 


